
 

Dear Preschool Families, 

Welcome to week 3 & 4 of the Preschool Home Learning Packet! 

This packet includes 2 more weeks of “work from home” assignments and is 

designed to serve as a review and extra practice of skills previously learned.  

However, please monitor your child as they complete the assignments, and feel free 

to help your child review any pages they find challenging. 

Just like before, each daily assignment consists of math and literacy worksheets.  

Throughout the week, your child will also work to complete their “Three-In-A-Row” 

assignments, which are basic skills your child needs to continue to practice.  Your 

child can strive for getting three tasks completed in a row or go for a complete 

“blackout” by completing all the tasks. 

In addition, please continue to read with your child each day and complete the 

weekly reading log.   

The assignments in this packet are due by Friday, April 24, 2020.  Please drop off your 

completed packet of assignments in the school office.  Completing the assignments 

in this packet will count toward your child’s attendance. 

PLEASE NOTE:  This packet (Week 3 & 4) will be the last packet of worksheets 

we will be sending home.  For the remaining weeks of school, we have 

provided a calendar of activities we will need your child to complete at 

home.  Please see the stapled packet included in your child’s envelope. 

If you have any questions about the assignments in this packet, please feel free to 

email child’s teacher or call their personal cell phone number at the number listed 

below.  Stay safe and remember to wash your hands often!  We miss you all!  

 

Thank you for your support! 

BWCS Preschool Teachers 

 

Lolita Lee 

Cell Phone: (480) 688-4620 

Lolita.Lee@bwcs.k12.az.us 

 


